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Academic Excellence and  
Spiritual Enrichment Since 1928  

March 31, 2020 

 

Dear St. James Cathedral School Community: 

Today Mr. Henry Fortier, the Superintendent of Schools for the Diocese of Orlando, communicated 

that since public schools will be closed until at least May 1, 2020, we will follow that same process.  The 

intention is that we will mirror the public schools’ closure and continue our digital classroom learning 

process. In adition, all schools moved their spring and Easter breaks to the time frame of March 13th-

27th, so teachers are expected to teach all of Holy Week with the exception of Good Friday, but 

instruction will resume on Monday, April 13th. As a Diocese, we have instructional days that we need to 

recoup in order to cover the necessary material before the end of the school year and finish on the date 

set in our school calendars. 

 

In Christ’s love, 

Jayme Hartmann 

 


